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Department of Environmental Conservation 
Division of Environmental Health 

Request for Quotes (RFQ) 
# 18-436-22 

Anchorage, Alaska 

Addendum 1 

International Organization for Standardization (ISO) reaccreditation 
and accreditation 

Date of Issue: May 12, 2022 

The RFQ Package is hereby clarified or changed as follows: 

1. Questions and Answers

The questions and answers begin on page two. This Addendum is hereby made part of the RFQ and 

is a total of 2 pages.

All other terms and conditions for this RFQ remain unchanged. 

Issued by: Guillermo Castillo 
Procurement Officer 

Email: decdasprocurement@alaska.gov 

mailto:decdasprocurement@alaska.gov
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Questions and Answers 
 
Question 1: My question is basically asking you to clarify what you mean by “surveillance” 
assessments. Do you mean any assessment completed or specifically surveillance assessments? 
 
Answer 1: “Surveillance Assessment” is considered a generic term.  It is understood that the nature 
of assessments can vary depending on the lab’s approval status or approval needs.  You are 
welcome to offer individual pricing for varying assessment levels and through this type of pricing, it 
is understood a total quote amount is not applicable.  You are also welcomed to submit pricing 
based on knowledge of the EHL’s current approval status.” 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bidders must acknowledge receipt of this addendum prior to the hour and date set for bid opening. 
 
The bid documents require acknowledgment individually of all addenda to the drawings and/or 
specifications. This is a mandatory requirement and any bid received without acknowledgment of 
receipt of addenda may be classified as not being a responsive bid. 
 

End of Addendum  


